
	

Hello everyone,  

Welcome back. We hope that you have had a fantastic Christmas and 
would like to wish you all a Happy New Year. 

 In true 1st Barton style we have loads of activities planned for you but as 
always it is subject to change so please watch out for text updates. Do 
we have the correct mobile phone number for you? If not please let me 
know as soon as possible. 

You should have made arrangements by now via email to pay subs via 
Direct Debit so this means nothing to pay at Cubs in cash….happy days! 

The usual rules apply….always bring a coat, sturdy shoes (sandals and 
crocs are not a good idea) every week for running around, boots when 
we’re at Kiplin or hiking.  

We have a number of trips and camps coming up so please watch out 
for letters, permission forms etc. 

That’s it for now, any questions please ask!  

 

Chris and Bex 

 

 

Christine Chilton   07799 707677 christinechilton@sky.com 

Bex Hornby   07955 639959 pepper-bex@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

 

 



 

                                     Jan – March Programme 2018 
             

           8/1/18 -   Welcome Back  

         15/1/18  – Book Reader Badge 

         22/1/18 –  Night Hike (meet Aldbrough nr the play area, collect Barton) 

         29/1/18 – RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch 

           5/2/18 –  Film Night at Barton School TBC 

         12/2/18 – HALF TERM  

         19/2/18 – Chinese New Year 

         26/2/18 – TBC 

           5/3/18-   Scouty Night with Guest Leaders! 

         12/3/18 – Commonwealth 

             17/3/18 Hike and sleepover @ Dalton&Gayles 

           19/3/18 - Disability Awareness Badge  

          26/3/18 – Easter Egg Hunt (venue TBC) 

 


